
Welcome back friends and families, old and new! We are 
back again for another exciting year at Clearbrook 
Elementary!

We are now well underway with a chocolate fundraiser, in 
collaboration with our graduating Grade 5 classes. Half 
the profits raised will be used towards their final grad field 
trips and events!

Did you know that EVERY parent and guardian at École 
Clearbrook Elementary is a PAC Parent? Members are 
encouraged to participate as much, or as little, as they are 
able, and our success throughout the year is dependent 
on parent involvement. Our meetings happen generally 
once a month and are a great opportunity to receive 
school updates from our Principal, and learn about our 
variety of fundraising and community building activities. 
We promise there is no obligation to get involved by 
attending! 

Please join our Facebook group where you can connect 
with other Clearbrook families, ask questions, 
and keep up-to-date with upcoming PAC 
activities. Search for “Ecole Clearbrook
Elementary PAC” and request to join the
group, or scan our QR code!

Agenda Outline:

● Welcome & Introductions
● Principal's Report
● Treasurer's Report
● DPAC Report

● Foodsafe
● Signing Officers update
● Chocolate Fundraiser
● Hot lunches
● Popcorn days
● Streamlining expenses
● Movie license
● Fundraising goals
● Spirit Day events
● Budget meeting

September 2023

2023/24 Executive

Chair - Wai Obert
Vice Chair - Jessie Sidhu
Treasurer - Kiran Mann

Secretaries - Lorie Jensen
DPAC Rep - Ginna Johal

Hot Lunch Cord. - Heather Geddert

Fundraising Cord. - VACANT

If you are interested in becoming 
our Fundraising Coordinator, or 

becoming a part of our 
Fundraising subcommittee, 

please let us know! 

Important Date
First PAC meeting!

Sept 27th @ 6:30pm
(more details to come)

PAC BBQ

Sept 28th @ 5pm
(for those that pre-ordered)

Help Wanted!

PAC is hosting a BBQ 
at Meet-the-Teachers 
Night on Sept 28 @ 
5PM. We are looking 
for a few extra hands 
to help out. Please let 

us know if you can 
lend us a hand!

clearbrookelementaryPAC@gmail.com


